
EDITORIAL FOR FLEET MAGAZINE 
 

COLLINGHAM BUSINESS CLUB UPDATE 
 
Collingham Business Club greeted the New Year with a lively meeting at the Royal Oak on 
Wednesday, 8th January, which included the very welcome presence of no less than three 
first-time attendees. 
 
One of these provides a welcome innovation to the local area in the form of a general taxi 
service which will supplement the more specialised lift services already provided by 
Collingham Village Care.  Also on offer, from another first-time attendee, is the opportunity to 
take-over an already well-established online business, that might well suit someone looking 
to earn useful additional income whilst working at home.  The contact details for both the taxi 
service and the online business are provided below. 
 
The re-submitted application to develop an animal processing plant at nearby Norton Disney, 
with potentially adverse environmental impacts for the whole Collingham area, was also 
noted, with the observation made that any objectors to the previous application need to do 
so again, or it would assumed that the planned development was now more acceptable.  Full 
details can be found by inserting application number PL/0036/18 at lincolnshire.planning-
register.co.uk 
 
Also highlighted at the meeting was the development of a “home of the future” demonstrator 
on Gusto Homes’ Collingham development which is open (10am to 4pm, seven days a 
week) to either casual interested visitors, or businesses that might like a showcase for their 
own goods or services that fit-in with the concept. 
   
Collingham Business Club meetings are free to attend and take place on the second 
Wednesday of every month, apart from August & December, with guests always welcome. 
The next meeting will therefore be at 6:00pm on Wednesday, 12th February 2020, hosted 
at The Royal Oak, by the kind permission of the management. 
 
For Club information, or for more details about any of the above, please contact 
terrynash@gusto-uk.com 
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